CLASSROOM NEWSLETTER

Great News from Rm.133

Ms. Steph and Ms. Shelby 719-486-4407

Skoucherik@lakecountyshcools.net

Slepore@Lakecountyschools.net



This month we will be continuing The Ball Study. We will be exploring the questions who uses balls and what are balls made out of? This month we will be cutting open some balls to see what they are made with, filled with and how they feel both inside and out. We are so excited to see the classes reactions! If you would like to share any special balls with the class, please do! In May our next study will be the Kindergarten Study.

April

OUR LEARNING

This month we will be focusing on making and testing predictions. We will be focusing asking open ended questions about experiments using balls and ramps.

HOME CONNECTION

Working on letters at home-

There is a great activity you can do at home to make the letters of the month.

All you will need is strips of paper that was provided with this newsletter!

Our Letters this month are V, W, X

Monday	Tuesday	Wednesday	Thursday	Friday
				1 Professional Development Day!
4	5	6	7	8
11	12	13 Library Visit	14	15
18	19	20	21	22
25	26	27	28 Family Fun Night! 5:30- 7pm Library Night	29

Remember!

Please remember check your child's backpack for important papers. Thank you, Ms. Steph and Ms. Shelby!